
Friday, October 27, 2023 

Announcements 

Attention Lady Dons:  Interested in joining Water Polo?  
All grade levels are welcome!  Must be cleared in order to 
participate for practices  and being on the team.  The 
deadline is TODAY!   
 
 
 
 
 
Winter athletic season is upon us.  All students who are 
planning to play Basketball, Soccer, Water Polo or 
Wrestling, you must be cleared by TODAY at 4:00pm.  
There will be no extensions for any student athletes who 
wants to play a winter sport.  Please stop by the Athletics 
Office, Room 316, if you have questions on how to get 
cleared to play a winter sport. 

Dons:  Remember that when you are considering your 
Halloween costume for school, ensure that you follow the 
student dress code listed on page 20 of the S.V.H.S. Student 
Handbook.  Make sure that you wear tight/tank top under 
your costumes in order to not violate the student dress 
code.  Also, remember masks, weapons or any 
inappropriate costume/accessories are not allowed. 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Fantastic Friday Dons!!  Today we have the final 
fact presented by HOSA Club.  The color pink is used for 
breast cancer awareness month because in the early 1900s 
a woman named Charlotte Haley who was in her 60s 
battled breast cancer and survived, but due to little funds 
for breast cancer in her time she created peach color 
ribbons to spread awareness about it.  Many large 
corporations heard about her story and the impact behind 
the peach color ribbons, when asked to use them she 
declined their requests due to her belief that they would 
over market the peach ribbons.  Thankfully, “Self” 
magazine and their lawyers persisted to change the color of 
ribbon to pink and thus the presenting color of breast 
cancer awareness was born.  Yes, yes, we know that the 
story sounds like a marketing strategy or whatever but it 
isn’t. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  Are you interested in going to Washington 
D.C. during Spring Break?  If so, please come to an 
informational meeting on Friday during Lunch in Room 
505. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Athletics 

Girls Varsity Flag Football vs Duarte 
  @ Duarte - 4:30 
 
 
 
 

Sports 



Faculty Section 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Girls Varsity Flag Football 

@ 1:00 

Clubs & Activities 

Friday, October 27, 2023  

There will be a MANDATORY meeting for all clubs  
participating in the Day of the Dead event on TODAY  
during Brunch in Room 505.  There will also be another 
MANDATORY meeting on Tuesday, October 31st, during 
Lunch in Room 505.  Please send a club representative to 
each of the two meetings. 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  The Chess Club will be having a meeting  
TODAY in Room 610 at Lunch.  We would love to see  
anyone who would like to play or learn to play chess. 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  Looking to get your spooky buddy something 
nice?  The Junior class will be selling Boo-Quets TODAY in 
the Center Quad.  Don’t miss out on this spooky  
opportunity! 

Group C 

has duty this week 


